
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
National Institute of Development Administration 

Postponement of the 41st Commencement Ceremony for the Academic Year 2019-2020 
 

As a new wave of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic is currently spreading extensively, NIDA 
has hereby respectfully informed Her Royal Highness Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn of the 
postponement of the 41st Commencement Ceremony for the Academic Year 2019-2020 that was due 
to take place on Friday, January 8, 2021 and which she had extended her royal permission to preside 
over. 

This measure is intended to help prevent the disease from spreading further and to ensure the 
health and safety of the entire community. After the pandemic has been resolved, NIDA will respectfully 
inform and invite Her Royal Highness to preside over the Commencement Ceremony at a date to be 
determined. 
 

Announced on January 2, 2021 

 

 

(Professor Dr. Kamphol Panyagometh) 
NIDA President 

 


